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HOLIDAY MUSIC IN THE AIR :

On Monday, December 8th in our galleria there will be a short concert of madrigals.  These choral pieces 
will be from the Elizabethan time period.  The group of 8 singers (students, faculty & staff from Stony 
Brook and members of the community) will be conducted by Julia Zavadsky, a SB doctoral student and an 
adjunct faculty member at Temple University in Philadelphia.

Please plan to stop by at  12:00 noon at the center galleria near the first flight of stairs .  You will be in for 
some light-hearted sounds!

CONDOLENCES TO KATHLEEN HORAN :

Kathleen Horan's mother passed away last night in Florida, after a long illness.  For those of you who wish 
to make a donation in her name, please consider the two charities listed below or David will collect money 
until 12/10 and then send a donation from the library.  The following is from her e-mail that David Weiner 
received this morning:

"My mother was a long-time supporter of two Catholic charities.  In lieu of flowers, please consider 
making a donation in her name to either one.  They are:

Maryknoll Sisters Society of the Little Flower
P.O. Box 317 1313 Frontage Road
Maryknoll, NY  10545 Darien, IL 60561"

S.E.F.A. UPDATE:  Have a heart and be part of S .E.F.A.



There are 15 staff who have donated to the 2003 campaign.  On December 19th, there will be a drawing 
for a gift certificate to Seawolves Market -  those from the libraries who participated need to keep raffle 
tickets handy.  If any one else wants to be part of this effort to contribute to Long Island based 
organizations see Maryanne!




